
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
August 12, 2024 
 
 
 
Re:  Notice of Cancellation for Request for Proposals 

2024-21 Right of Way Mowing Services 
 
 
 
Please be advised that the City of Tigard is exercising its right to cancel the above request for 
proposals.  The City is re-evaluating the nature of the work and plan to re-release the request 
for proposals in the next coming days.   
 
We would like to thank you for proposal and hope to see your new proposal when we 
release it in the future. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Toni Riccardi 
Purchasing Specialist 
Contracts & Purchasing 


